
 
 
 
The Village of Hewlett Neck and Village of Woodsburgh are in search of a Part Time Building Inspector  
You must be a certified Building Inspector.   Salary to be determined based on experience.     
If interested please send resume to villages3@optimum.net  to the attention of Village Clerk, Michelle 
Blandino. 


